
MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

 

In many ways it doesn’t seem like we have reached the end of the term - this one has been 
so different to any other but I know that everyone is ready for the break. I am hopeful that 
the weather will continue to improve and the days are definitely longer and brighter. We see the next phase of changes 
to social contact from Monday with the ability to meet with another household or with up to 6 people outdoors. This is 
a step closer to the interaction with others that we have been craving but please do bear in mind that when the  
children return after the Easter holidays they will still be in their bubble groups and social distancing measures will  
remain; we do this to keep us all safe and to limit the spread of the virus so that we do not find ourselves in a position 
where we are having to close bubbles.  

We will continue with the 3 drop off/pick up times at the 5 minute intervals after Easter as this gives a steady, moving 
flow through the school site but please remember that, for now, the one way system remains in place too. 

Below you will find dates for next term. We will be holding Parents’ Evenings in the week beginning 26th April where 
you will have the opportunity to discuss the academic and emotional needs of your children. These will be held virtually 
again using the same platform as the Autumn term. More information to allow you to book appointments will be sent 
out after the Easter holiday. 

I want to thank you all for the support you have shown us this term and for the hard work and sacrifices you have made 
over the past few months. I also want to thank all the staff at Maple Tree for their tireless hard work and commitment 
over the past term—you have been amazing as always! 

I hope you all have a lovely Easter break! 
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This week’s 
 

Race for Life 

Thank you to everybody for all 
your determination with Race 

for Life over the past few 
weeks.  

It has been AMAZING to see 
all your photos and hard work 
rain or shine. As a school we 
have raised a SUPER £1036! I 
want to thank everyone for 

their hard work and  
donations.  

Well done! 

 

Message from 
Friends of Maple 

Tree 
 

 

The children all received a special 
treat today to wish them a  

Happy Easter and a relaxing 
break after a busy few weeks 

back at school! 

Dates for next term: 

 

Monday 12th April Children return to 
school 

Week beg 26th April Parents’ Evenings 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday 

Week beg 31st May Half Term Week 

Thursday 24th June Shuffle Up day TBC 

Thursday 15th July Reports out 

Wednesday 21st July Term ends 

Thursday 22nd July INSET day  
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